
JULT is pleased to report that many of our members have already sent in renewals for their 2014 
membership.  Remember that we have changed our membership year to January 1 to December 
31 (in the past, we had renewals in May).  We apologize for the fact that there was a glitch in 
annual drive letter for members with different last names.   
 
We have had some issues with an illegal tree stand on the Gateway property but are working 
with the local game warden to correct this.  Even though the properties we own are open to the 
public, nothing can be constructed on them without our permission.  The good news on the 
Gateway property is that the beavers are back and the water level on the beaver pond has risen. 
 
The town of Jericho is getting involved in discussions regarding the Rivers property on Browns 
Trace. JULT may be asked to get involved at a later date but for now, we are not part of those 
discussions.  

 
 


